
The MC is happy to 
collaborate with various  

community organizations and 
businesses. 

 I f you know of an 
organization or business that 

would like to support or 
collaborate with the MC, have 

them reach out to us at 
astateMC@astate.edu.

Tuesday, October 24, 2017

A-State Faculty Recital Series

7:30 - 9:30 p.m., Fowler Center

Wednesday, October 25, 2017

All Majors Career Fair

9:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m., 

Centennial Hall, Student Union

Friday, October 27, 2017

Transfer Student Preview Day 
Resource Fair

10:00 -11:00 a.m., 

Centennial Hall, Student Union

Advocacy for Children with Special 
Needs Panel

1:00 - 3:00 p.m., Third Floor of the 
Dean B. Ellis L ibrary

We have no events in the MC 
this week. For updates on 

upcoming events, check out our 
social media!
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This week?s Student Spotlight is Jasmine 
Okafor. You may know her as A-State's 
2017 Homecoming Queen! Jasmine is our  
Multicultural Center Ambassador Events 
Coordinator. She is a member of Alpha 
Kappa Alpha, NPHC, A-State Reps, and is 
also an A-State Cheerleader. She is 
currently a Senior studying 
Biology/ Pre-Med. Her Career goal is to 
become a Psychiatric Physicians Assistant, 
an advocate for mental health and 
professor.

Q & A w it h Jasm ine

What is your goal as part of the 
MC?

My goal is to spread awareness 
across campus on the various ethnic 
groups to promote unity.

What is a fun fact about you?

I  am the ninth African-American to 
be elected Homecoming Queen at 
Arkansas State University. 

- Have suggestions for us? We'd love to hear them! Let us know!

- Want to suggest a Student or Faculty/ Staff spotlight? Email us!

- Want to advertise an event with  us? Please email Rachel with  

your information.

Last week was a busy one for 
the MC. We had a wonderful 
lecture on Gender Expression 
with T.J. Jourian, you can read 
more about that below. We 
also co-sponsored, with the 
Office of Diversity, Stop In 
The Name Of Love, a panel on 
domestic violence. We then had 
the pleasure of attending 
Mortified, where we listened to 
lots of funny stories and 
enjoyed a sneak preview of the 
new Mortified TV series. Each 
event was informative, and 
adds to diversity education at 
A-State.

 On October 17, 2017, at 6pm 
there was a LGBT+  and Gender 
Identity lecture held in the 
Mockingbird Room of the student 
union by Dr. TJ Jourian. Dr. 
Jourian informed students and 
faculty about the stigmas and 
ways to erase those stigmas 
surrounding the LGBT+  
community. There were about 35 
individuals in attendance and 
feedback indicated that attendees 
enjoyed the event. 

Student Spotlight
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